
2016 

 
SPECIAL AWARDS 

IT’S UP TO YOU!!! 
 

Dear Friends: 

 

It’s that time of the year again. Our 41st District 1-A Convention is just around the corner. 

April 1—3, 2016. 

 

We will meet at the gorgeous Weston Hotel in Itasca for three days of fun, good fellowship and 

the business of the district and elect our leaders for the coming year. We will meet with old 

friends and make new ones. All this, courtesy of our Governor, Ralph Zarada and Sue. 

 

One of the highlights of any convention  is the “Special Awards.” presentations 

 

Who will receive these prestigious awards?  …. That is up to you!! 

 

You will find the “Special Awards” flier, with all the information you need, on the district web 

site or under conventions. 

 

Is there someone in your club or community who is deserving of this award. If there is, then 

take the time to put together a nomination for that individual. 

 

Remember that the citizen of the year can be a Lion or Lioness, if their community service, out-

side of the club, is outstanding. 

 

Governor Ralph has expressed his interest in these awards and is hoping for a record number of 

nominations. 

 

The deadline is only one month away, March 5th, so get your entry in now!!!! 

 

Lion Dick Huels 

Chairman 

 

cpd8640@aol.com 

773-239-1087 


